From: Taylor Zeinert

To: Liana Dostie

Subject: Fw: Traffic signal boxes

Date: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 9:30:13 AM
Llana,

['m forwarding this to you for your records.
Thanks,

Taylor

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: Caryl Yasko <carylyasko@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 1:33:17 PM

To: Taylor Zeinert <tzeinert@whitewater-wi.gov>
Subject: Traffic signal boxes

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Taylor,
Are you located at City Hall today? I have a proposal for the traffic signal box at my street.

However, I think it unfair for me to compete in a contest, but here is my idea:

The box where Whiton Street meets Main and faces the site of Old Main, the University of
Wisconsin Whitewater. (One short block from my house at Whiton & Conger.) I would like to paint
an example of “trompe loulle in the form of, maybe one or two historical characters of early
Whitewater, Hanford and Conger, who had a nursery there, overlooking the University landscape.
However, the Trompe L’Oeil effect will put Hanford and Conger having their conversation inside
the box. That is the trick of the eye.

Here is a cartoon of the idea:

The historical figures would be attired appropriately to the time frame of their Whitewater founding

era.
I have numerous questions and would need a form that you require. Are you availablel at City
today?

Best,



Caryl Yasko






